
Christopher and Christina Freeman 
c/o Lance Whitehouse clerk@bakers.co.uk 
 
 
 
7 August 2020 
 
 
Dear Christopher and Christina, 
 
Thank you so much for joining the Lady Mayoress and myself in The Lord Mayor’s Appeal 
Samarathon team. We thoroughly enjoyed walking and jogging 26.2 miles each over the course 
of July and we very much hope you did too.  
 
Thanks to our combined fundraising efforts, I’m delighted to let you know that The Lord 
Mayor’s Appeal team has raised over £10,000 for Samaritans, one of four inspirational charities 
that The Lord Mayor’s Appeal supports.  
 
Our partnership with the Samaritans has enabled them to develop and roll out to over 16,000 
individuals in companies a revolutionary online wellbeing programme for employees in London 
and beyond. The Wellbeing in the Workplace programme brings Samaritans’ expertise into the 
workplace, giving employees the skills and confidence to manage their emotional wellbeing, 
build resilience, and to listen and support those around them. 
 
In the wake of COVID-19 they have successfully adapted their ways of working and are 
continuing to support their beneficiaries in what for many has been a very challenging time. 
That is why your support is more important than ever. 
 
Your contribution to the Appeal is enabling us to create A Better City for All for which we are 
extremely grateful. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
The Rt Hon The Lord Mayor The Lady Mayoress 
Alderman William Russell Hilary Russell 


